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Chairman’s Report
Year Ending September 2017




Spring and summer planting was presented throughout the parish during the year.

The group disbanded at the end of September 2017 having previously notified the Parish Council earlier in January.

However the group also agreed to provide 8 winter saucers and to plant spring bulbs for the 2018 season as their final actions.

Meetings were held with representatives of the Parish Council to discuss the future of continued operations - working schedules, programmes and budgets were provided.

The group received a final donation of £1445 from the Parish Council which was expended during the period leaving a nil balance – copy accounts attached.

In conclusion I would express my personal thanks to all volunteers and supporters past and present who worked tirelessly to present planted areas throughout the parish during our 15 years.







Chris Jeffries – ex Chair
Woore Village Pride
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